

## Insured Retirement Institute

1100 Vermont Avenue, NW | 10<sup>th</sup> Floor Washington, DC 20005

> t | 202.469.3000 f | 202.469.3030

www.IRIonline.org www.myIRIonline.org

June 30, 2020

## Sent via Electronic Mail to pubcom@finra.org

Jennifer Piorko Mitchell Office of the Corporate Secretary FINRA 1735 K Street, NW Washington, DC 20006-1506

Re: File Number SR-FINRA-2020-007

Dear Ms. Mitchell:

On behalf of the Insured Retirement Instituted (IRI), we thank you for the opportunity to comment on FINRA's Proposal to implement the recommendations of the Securities Industry/Regulatory Council on Continuing Education (CE Council) Regarding Enhancements to the Continuing Education Program for Securities Industry Professionals (SR-FINRA-2020-007).

IRI has received and reviewed the comments by the Securities Industry and Financial Markets Association (SIFMA), as submitted on April 22, 2020. With SIFMA's permission, IRI shared this letter with our members.

Following discussion with our members, IRI strongly supports FINRA's proposal to implement the CE Council's recommendations, in accordance with SIFMA's comments and with its recommended minor adjustments, as detailed in its April 22nd comment letter.

Thank you again for the opportunity to share IRI's comments with respect to this important matter.

Respectfully submitted,

**Emily Micale**